
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 2/22/2011 6:40:31 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Weather Prediction

My furnace is broken. My house was at 54 degrees this morning, so I flew to DC.

On Feb 22,2011, at 9:15 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:

> Despite the coming cold temperatures, we don't expect to be at more than 85 percent of APD on system. 
Therefore, we expect to meet gas demand load with no threat of curtailment based on what we know today. If it 
changes, I will let you know.
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